
 

From: Bishop Brookhart [mailto:cfbmt@qwestoffice.net]
Sent: Thursday, January 17, 2013 10:19 AM
To: Meyers, Ruth
Subject: RE: Standing Commission on Liturgy and Music

 

Ruth: At the moment I will serve as contact person.  I will be authorizing use of the rite, but will be meeting with the clergy of
the diocese in Feb. to discuss that details of that.

+Frank
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